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April 10, 2017 

Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between 

students, parents and school personnel. 

 

Principal's Message:  I hope everyone had a safe and active Spring Break!  It is wonderful to see 
all the happy students as they return to school after spring break. The cherry blossoms and 
daffodils mean that Spring is here! Spring is a time of renewal and I hope that all students are fresh 
and eager to learn in the third term.    
Our annual “Ready, Set, Learn” event extends an invitation to 3 and 4 year olds in our community 
to join us for a morning of great activities and a bag of learning materials and a free book. Please 
register with our office if you can attend on April 12 at 9:00 am. 

   
Dates to Remember: 
April 12  PALS – Session #4(Ready, Set, Learn) – 9:00 to 11:00 am 
April 12  PAC meeting at 7:00 pm 
April 13  Pizza sales at lunch 
April 14  Good Friday – No school in session 
April 17  Easter Monday – No school in session 
April 18  Annual Jump Rope for Heart event 
April 19 to 21  Grade 7s attending Camp Elphinstone 
April 22  Earth Day – Wear green and blue 
April 25  Class Group photos/Grade 7 Panoramic photo   
April 27  Student Led Conferences – Early Dismissal 1:33 pm 
April 28  Daffodil Run 

 
Badminton 
Badminton season is off to a great start and the Grade 6 and 7 Badminton players are 

eagerly developing their skills!  What a difference a few weeks make!!  The grade 6's have 
played well against other schools, and their fundamental skills are coming along nicely. Way 
to go Comets!!    
 
Rocking Readers 
Our Rocking Reader winners for March are:  Amolika C. – Div. 2; Amina S. – Div. 3; Shahil C. – Div. 4; 
Naima K- Div. 5; Jasnoor B. – Div. 6; Jaisleen G. – Div. 7; Akaash C. – Div. 8; Areeba I. – Div. 9; 
Shaheenah K. – Div. 10; Viraj A. – Div. 11; Ikshita G. – Div. 12; Akansha K. – Div. 13; Krithika B. – 
Div. 14; Arvin S. – Div. 15; Mannat D. – Div. 16; Arjun C. – Div. 17. 
Well done, students!!  Kirkbride is proud of your achievements. 
 
Early Dismissal Date Has Been Changed 
One of early dismissal days, April 26 at 1:33 pm, has been changed to June 13 at 1:33 pm.  We will 
still be having our April 27 Early Dismissal at 1:33 and Student Led Conferences. 

 
A Friendly Reminder 
If your child is going to be late or absent, please call the office to inform us.  This really helps to 
ensure the safety of the students.  Thank you!  
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Jump Rope for Heart 
Our Jump Rope for Heart fundraising goal is $1500.  Let’s all try very hard to meet this goal! You can 
fundraise online at jumpropeforheart.ca or by using the collection envelope.  Every donation helps us 
to reach our fundraising goal and to help protect hearts! 
 
Kindergarten Registration 

Children who will turn five years old before January 1, 2018 are eligible to begin school in 
September 2017.  Registration has begun so please come into the office to register. 

 
 
 
  


